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I am opposed to the proposal to allow radioactive waste to be disposed at regular landfills or hazardous waste 
facilities. Our storage of nuclear waste is already inadequate; loosening up regulations on this toxic material 
would increase public exposure and negatively impact public health. I urge you to abandon this proposed rule.
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